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With a new set of By-Laws, we now have Directors responsible for all 

key functions of the Club. Each of them will be submitting a report 

recapping their area for 2022. 

With 2022 being my final year as president and a director of the club I 

would like to thank all the directors I had the opportunity to work with 

since joining the board in 2016. High quality volunteers like all of them 

have been the reason SCRC is one of the leading clubs in Canada. 

Like thousands of organizations, we had a tough 2 years of COVID 

shutdown but 2022 showed we can and will recover to our former level 

of competition and I am confident the club will push to new heights. 

Henley Island is a remarkable amalgam of organizations that work 

together to make it a truly unique success. CHRC, SCRAA, HIH, Ridley, 

and Brock all work together with our programs from Recreational, 

Masters, Seniors, and Juniors to ensure rowers of every age and ability 

have the best opportunity for success.  

With the new Neil Campbell Training Centre now in place there is 

additional training and entertainment space to attract more people to 

the Island. 

I look forward to reading about the continued success of SCRC for many 

years to come. 

 

 

 


